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                                                                   Memorandum
 FORMDROPDOWN 
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 Ext. 33455

DATE:

December 4, 2015
TO:

WRHOC Nursing Units


RE:

Renal Patient Vein Preservation

The Laboratory participates in Renal Patient Vein Preservation by attempting to not draw routine labs and have them drawn at the time of dialysis. However, it was brought to my attention that daily INRs for anticoagulant monitoring were still being drawn.
The Pharmacy Team has agreed that in the best interest of the patient, we should be conserving veins and drawing these labs at the time of dialysis also.

Pharmacy will adjust their practices to accommodate this change.
All non-urgent blood tests, if deemed appropriate by the ordering physician, can be completed in conjunction with their hemodialysis treatment.

Effective Monday, December 14, 2015 the Lab staff will request that non-urgent lab tests, including INRs be sent to the Renal Unit to be drawn in conjunction with their hemodialysis treatment.
To insure patients aren’t having lab draws needlessly, please place orders as Nurse collects and send the lab barcode labels to the Renal Unit with the patient.

Please inform staff on the Nursing units including Clerks who may be approached by Lab staff with these requests.

Thank you for assisting with this practice change to support Renal Patient Vein Preservation.
Reference:

http://www.renalnetwork.on.ca/common/pages/UserFile.aspx?fileId=289282
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